
B I  R  D C A  L E  N  D A  R - 15 th   Y E A  R 

΄The time of singing birds has come΄, when thousands of Regular 
Migrants from the south are reaching us in their homing flights, many to 
remain in Cleveland, but far more to pass to their breeding grounds in the 
north. 

Students and all others who are interested in Birds are invited to 
contribute to this record, and the names of all Migrants from the south, as well 
as of all Winter Residents or Visitors, seen or heard since December 1, 1918, 
will be welcomed. Birds in the field are identified by their size, form, color-
marks, call-notes, song, flight and general habits.  Reports should include the 
Name, Date, Place and the approximate Number of Individuals seen at a given 
time. 

Reports may be given or sent to Instructors at the Biological Laboratory, 
or to Students in Biology 10. 

Assistance in identifying birds and suggestions for studying them will be 
given gladly at all times to any who are interested in ornithology. 

Bulletins will be issued on approximately March 15, April15, and May 15. 

F. H. H. 


